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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance:96.1% 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 96.2% 

 

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 95% 

Courtenay  97% 

Templar  98% 

Home Learning 

 

Please continue to 

read 4 times a 

week, and log this in 

the reading journal. 

Please practise 

times table facts 

with your child 3 to 4 

times per week.  

   

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

The children of Courtenay Class have enjoyed another exciting week of 

learning, when they have developed their understanding and made 

excellent progress during lessons.  

 

The highlight of the last few days was undoubtedly the school trip to 

Paignton Zoo, where we saw plenty of exciting and amazing animals - 

and the children of Courtenay Class behaved themselves extremely 

impressively (to the compliments of many zoo staff and visitors). 

 

In Maths, we have been learning more about decimals, and in particular 

the partitioning, rounding, comparing and ordering of decimals, which the 

children have made great progress with.  

 

Star of the Week 
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Rohan is Star of the 

Week for always 

setting a great 

example with his 

‘role model’ 

behaviour and 

learning around the 

school.  

Well done! 

 

 

In Science, we have been studying how the Sun can be dangerous for 

our eyes and skin – and we have experimented with UV beads to test out 

what would happen when these are exposed to UV light. Also, we studied 

how the length of shadows changes as the Sun moves around the sky 

during the course of a school day.  

 

In PE, we have been further developing our cricket skills; in RE, we have 

looked at how different religious and non-religious people try to make the 

World a better place; and in Music, we have been working with a trained 

musician to improve our singing and rhythm skills. 

 

Mr Morton 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN  

  

We Believe: 

 

We are Stronger Together This week, we have been celebrating the Christian value of creativity this 

half term. In worship, we’ve been reflecting on how each of us is wonderfully made, with unique gifts and 

talents to share with the world. It’s been a joy to see how confidently and thoughtfully our pupils have 

embraced this message, both in class and around the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of the School Council and the Young Curator 

Club visited the grand opening of the ‘All Aboard’ 

community art project this week.  They watched a 

colourful and creative performance from the local 

Samba Band, met the Mayor of the Town Council and 

saw their creative inspiration come to life in the art work.  
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We all belong in our School Trust: 

One of the highlights of this term was our fantastic trip to 

Paignton Zoo on Friday! The children were full of 

excitement and curiosity as they explored the different 

habitats and learnt about animal conservation. Staff and 

members of the public commented on how polite, 

enthusiastic and well-behaved our pupils were 

throughout the day – true ambassadors for All Saints 

Marsh. It was a brilliant opportunity to connect our 

learning with the wider world and build memories that 

will last a lifetime. We would like to take the opportunity 

to once again thank the PTFA for enabling the trip to go 

ahead.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To see more photos from our fabulous trip please 

see and follow our facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintsLAP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Removing barriers for all 

A quick reminder that our filming day will take place on Monday 30th June. All parents and carers should 

have received a letter with details about the day. We are excited to capture the spirit of ASM on film, 

showcasing our wonderful school environment, engaged learners, and dedicated staff. If you have any 

questions or have not received the letter, please get in touch with the school office. Link to form: 

https://forms.office.com/e/HYk4njfb03 
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Yeti Films Privacy Notice: 

Yeti_Film_Privacy_Notice_for_Schools.pdf 

Our History Hunters group also had a special opportunity 

this week to attend the opening of the newly developed 

bypass in Newton Abbot. As part of their ongoing project 

to learn more about the development of our town, the 

children asked insightful questions and showed real 

commitment to understanding how communities grow and 

change. It was a proud moment to see them engage with 

local leaders and celebrate a new chapter in the history of 

our town. 

 

SUMMER 2 ALL NOW LIVE! 

KS1 Cooking Tuesdays 3-4pm 17.6.25 - 22.6.25 

KS2 Cooking Thursdays 3-4pm 19.6.25 - 24.6.25 

KS2 Spanish – Tuesdays 3-4pm  10/6 - 8/7 

KS1 Rounders and Cricket Fridays 3-4pm  13/6 - 18/7  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

JUNE 2025 

25.6.25 Non school uniform - in exchange for pupils to bring in a summer item for a raffle to be 

held on Friday 4th July.  

27.6.25 Sports Day – 1pm at the Newton Abbot Rec (Reserve Sports Day 11.7.25) 

30.6.25 - Yeti Films 

JULY 2025 

7 – 9.7.25 Year 6 Residential 

11.7.25 (Reserve Sports Day) 

18.7.25 PTFA Summer Fete 

21.7.25 Year 6 Leaves Treat  

23.7.25 Year 6 Leavers Service 1.45pm St Paul's Church 
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OFFICE NEWS   

 

 

FACEBOOK 

We have changed pages – please follow us at 

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintsLAP to keep updates with what's going 

on  

Parking Permits 

We have bene issued with new car parking permits by the Council.  The 

permits allow you to park in Osborne Street car park for free at pick up and 

drop off. If you would like a new permit please let Mrs Webber know. 

 

 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

We are pleased to announce the Summer HAF Programme for 2025 is now 
Live. 
  
We are now using the EEQU booking system, so we no longer use unique 
HAF codes. 
  
Here is a link to the new booking system Eequ · After school. In place of school. Beyond school.   
  
Can you please share this with your eligible parents , parents tell us the most popular way of getting 
to hear about HAF is when the school’s let parents know, so thank you for all your efforts. 
  
Here is a link to the parent pages of the HAF website for further information Information for parents 
and carers - Children, families and education 

  
Kind regards 

  
The HAF Team 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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